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Thursday, 07 November 2024 

Dear Parent / Carers,  

As part of the Into Film Festival (8th-29th November 2024) we have been able to apply for free cinema tickets 

for all KS2 pupils. 

 The year 6 class will be going to see IF (U) at Cineworld at Valley Entertainment 

Thursday 14th November. 

The film starts at 10am, we will therefore be registering the classes early at 8.30am and then leaving school to 

catch the tram. The children will need to bring a packed lunch, however if your child is entitled to free school 

meals a packed lunch will be provided.  

Please sign and send the consent form back into school as soon as possible. 

 

 

Thank you 

Cath Thomas 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

Pupil _______________________________________________________________  Year 6. 
I give my consent for my child to go to Cineworld at Valley Entertainment on Thursday 14th November 2024. 

I am aware that the film has a U rating and I am happy for my child to see this film.□ 

My child will be in school for 8.30am. □ 

Signed :______________________________________________ 
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